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I feel that this is the wrong approach to meet said goals of this bill. The State has an 

open door policy for anybody from around the world and wants us unable to defend 

ourselves, family and property . There are many homeless people, mental health 

needs people, and drug addicted people that pose threats that may need to be 

defended against. Instead of pursuing needless, redundant, and ineffective bills 

maybe the State government could work on fixing the problems we have rather than 

making a problem for a solution. 


